
FIFTY 

CENT 

FRENZY 

BOOK 

SALE DAY 

 

When: Thursday 29 june  

Week 10 

SECOND LAST DAY OF TERM 2 

8.30-4.00PM 

 

where: outside the library 

 

WHO: STUDENTS, TEACHERS, PARENTS, 

grandparents, Community members 

 

WHAT: DELETED LIBRARY BOOKs & 

donated childrens’ books… 

ALL 50 CENTS EACH! 

 

WHY: TO RAISE FUNDS TOWARDS THE PURCHASE OF  

WHEELERS AUDIOBOOKS FOR OUR DIGITAL LIBRARY 

 

Needed:  *donations of children’s books 

*parent volunteers to assist on the day 

( Please see Mrs Murray in the Library or email: 

Sharon.Murray@education.wa.edu.au) 

 

 


